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Re: Review of Legislation Regulating the Architecture Profession.  
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I Robert Chambers beinst a registered architectt in the state of Western Australia support the view of 
the Architects board of Western Australia in that it iS paramount that registration of Archilects is 
retained. 
The most appropriate model is a Uniform Act across Australia administered by Local State and or 
Territory boards. 
The deregulation of architects would not necessarily open up even competition as the application of 
quality control on the final architectural product and its due process would he more complex and costly 
to implement. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Robert Chambers 
Architect. 
 


